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What the MPAA doesn't want to mention is that without access to reverse engineering certain technologies, 
we will be unable to play our purchased products on any device.  Without the creation of DeCSS playing 
on a DVD on a computer running Linux would be impossible.  Linux is a free operating system, and all 
software on it is freely available.  No commercial business is going to manufacture a DVD playing 
software program for Linux because there's no profit to be had.  And if normal average Joe people like 
myself are not able to get the information we need to write the programs ourselves, then the MPAA is 
limiting the products that we can play OUR DVDs on.  That's monopoly. 


